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MEETING OF THE CITY COUNCIL 
OF LINN VALLEY, KANSAS 

JANUARY 24, 2022 
7:00 pm 

 
Acting as Mayor, Councilmember Suppenbach called the meeting to order at 7:00 pm. 
 
Mayor City Smith was absent. Present at the meeting were Councilmembers Lewis Donelson, John 
Weers, Michael Hemphill, and Brenda Muncy.  
 
AGENDA 
No changes were made to the agenda. 
 
PROJECT UPDATES 
Planning and Development Director Dan Donham reported signing a purchase agreement with Page 
Enterprise for four meters. There was no estimate on delivery date. 
 
After extensive work and testing, the lift station pump and lines to the lagoons continue to not function 
as expected. Lines for the low-pressure sewer system will temporarily be rerouted to test pressure.  
 
The office building leased by the city has not arrived on the date expected.  
 
The city will put a trailer, obtained as part of a condemnation, out for purchase by sealed bid. 
 
The geotechnical study for the lagoon site has been completed. Results were positive.  
 
The attorney for the POA is writing the purchase contract for sale of land for the water tower location.  
 
The city is investigating easements for waterlines. 
 
Public Safety Director Corey Murrison located a side-by-side vehicle for the fire department for purchase 
as discussed at a previous meeting. Councilmember Weers made a motion to allow up to $17,400 for 
the purchase of the Polaris. Councilmember Muncy seconded the motion. The motion carried 5-0. 
 
Director Donham presented two options for a replacement Codes vehicle. One with a warranty and one 
without. He noted the roads within Linn Valley are hard on vehicles. The council will give him additional 
time to evaluate other vehicles. 
 
Councilmember Muncy informed the council that she went to the first meeting for the County 
Comprehensive Planning Committee.  
 
ADJOURN 
Councilmember Muncy made a motion to adjourn. The motion was seconded by Councilmember 

Hemphill and passed 5-0. The meeting adjourned at 7:42 pm.  

Submitted by:  
Karen Siffring, City Clerk 


